
From: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 1/26/2016 10:56:57 AM
Subject: RE: local bill - S.1000

Yes.

From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Tuesday, January 26, 2016 10:50 AM
To: Schimsa, Rebecca; Mottel, Haley; Baker, Josh; Glaccum, David
Cc: Patel, Swati
Subject: RE: local bill - S.1000

Looping everyone in.

This will definitely move fast.

SP - do you want us to get the Speaker involved? This could be our only path in the House.

KV

From: Schimsa, Rebecca
Sent: Tuesday, January 26, 2016 10:36 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine; Mottel, Haley
Subject: local bill - S.1000

Holly and I are reviewing this local bill, which we think may be unconstitutional. We will have a final recommendation 
and one-pager to you as soon as we can this morning. The bill passed the Senate last Thursday and is now in the 
House, so we will want to move quickly.

S.1000 (Sheheen) - Allowing Town of Camden to annex blighted property at 1001 Old River Road.

House Delegation: Lucas, Bales, Funderburk, and Grady Brown

Rebecca S. Schimsa
Deputy Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-6068 | C: 803-429-4561
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